

Valley Fever Center for Excellence Sporting Dog Association of America 1826 Palmcroft Way N.E. Phoenix, AZ 85007 Medical Research Building 1656 E. Mabel Street P.O. Box 245215 Tucson, AZ 85724-5215 Tel: (520) 626-6517 Fax: (520) 626-4971 www.yfce.arizona.edu

Dear Mr. Robinson,

On behalf of the Valley Fever Center for Excellence and the University of Arizona Foundation, I would like to personally thank you for your recent gift in support the Valley Fever Vaccine project.

The Valley Fever Center for Excellence is a statewide resource which provides citizens throughout Arizona, especially in Maricopa, Pinal and Pima County, with the assurance that physicians and researchers are working diligently to find cures for this disease. Private support like yours allows the VFCE to meet our mission of "mobilizing resources for the eradication of Valley Fever."

Your commitment to support a vaccine could potentially protect both animals and humans and provides an unparalleled opportunity for our researchers. VFCE researchers are further along on a promising cure for valley fever, but a vaccine would prevent the organism from ever doing any damage. With Valley Fever often being misdiagnosed, prevention is critical.

While I am grateful for the difference you make today, my gratitude extends beyond today — knowing that your generosity will ultimately help fund all phases of the dog vaccine development.

For more information about Valley Fever or upcoming events please visit our website, www.vfce.arizona.edu.

Sincerely,

Lisa Shubitz, DVM

Valley Fever Center for Excellence

P.S. This letter is not your official tax receipt. You will shortly receive a gift receipt from the UA Foundation to document your generosity.

